
Upper Shore Regional Council Offers Equipment Scholarships to CTE Students 

 

Chestertown, MD (August 29, 2022) — Students in Cecil, Kent, and Queen Anne’s Counties 

will now have greater accessibility to Career and Technical Education programs thanks to the 

new CTE Student Equipment Scholarship created by the Upper Shore Regional Council (USRC). 

By offering the CTE Student Equipment Scholarships, USRC hopes to reduce financial barriers 

and ensure that more students can freely participate in the education and opportunities of CTE 

programs.  

  

“USRC is committed to making CTE programs accessible to more students,” says USRC 

Executive Director, Susan O’Neill. “Equipment costs associated with those programs can be 

prohibitive for some families. Helping CTE students is an important step in improving our 

workforce development and growing the talent pipeline for key industries in the Upper Shore 

region. Our community benefits from students who are well-prepared for high-demand career 

options and employment and have learned the technology and skills needed for success in their 

future work-life.” 

 

USRC encourages students to apply for the CTE Student Equipment Scholarships soon to 

receive financial assistance for the upcoming school year of vocational education. Parents, 

educators, school administrators, and Upper Shore community members can help more students 

access the opportunities of CTE programs by sharing information about this scholarship with 

interested students.  

 

To apply, or for more information about the Upper Shore Regional Council’s CTE Student 

Equipment Scholarship, visit: https://usrcmd.org/cte-student-equipment-scholarship-application 

 

About the Upper Shore Regional Council: Since 2003, the Upper Shore Regional Council 

(USRC) has fostered planning and development in Cecil, Kent, and Queen Anne’s counties. 

USRC affords federal, state, county, and local governments a regional forum to identify issues 

and opportunities. USRC plans and implements programs to improve the quality of life in the 

Upper Shore Region of Maryland.   
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